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February 23, 2012
La Mirada Task Force Sets First Meeting

The Citizen Task Force on City Finances and Operations will hold its first meeting on Monday, Feb. 27 at City Hall.  The group is being asked to review a variety of issues affecting La Mirada including, the loss of redevelopment, infrastructure needs, the City’s budget situation, programs and services, and the need for local control of revenues. 


Members of the Task Force represent a broad cross-section of La Mirada.  The Task Force includes business officials, residents, representatives from La Mirada’s education, athletic, and faith communities, City commissioners, and community volunteers. 


The 29-member City Council-appointed Task Force includes:  Mary Abbott, Ron Boatright, Phillip Bracey, Paul Brown, Rebecca Cline, Jennifer Cole-Gutierrez, Jeff Duhamel, Deborah Ellis, Edward Eng, Michael Garcia, and Joe Gibbons.


Also serving are:  Phil Glenn, Sylvia Grotz, Dave Harbaugh, Jeff Irvin, Steve Keithly, Mark Madison, Jack Miranda, Alan Nichols, Lee Olsen, and Ellen Peters.


Other members of the Task Force include: Kenny Ratzlaff, Mik Saenz, Vic Salvino, Bill Sanders, Susan Savage, Dr. Stephen Smith, Rich Trujillo, and James Zellerbach.
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